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 Hello Families! 

Welcome to a new school year! We are very excited to be welcoming 

back our friends to school. Our class will be wearing inside shoes in the 

classroom. Please don’t forget to bring in shoes that are easy for your child to 

put on themselves. Also, parents are welcome to send a light jacket to remain in 

your child's cubby. With the weather cooling down please bring in two extra 

sets of clothing that is weather appropriate.  

This school year our class is going to be getting a classroom pet. With 

that being said, we would greatly appreciate your help in getting the supplies 

needed to setup our class pet. Once we figure out what the class pet will be, I 

will put out a sign up sheet on our blackboard  if anyone would like to donate 

any material.  

Sound share will be on every Wednesday morning for the month. 

Remember to send an item with your child that begins with the letter sound of 

the week, get creative and have them help pick their item! The letter sounds 

include Aa, Jj, Ll, Ff and Rr.  

Warm Regards, 

Ms. Amra & Ms Lyla 

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

Sept. 6th: CLOSED for Labor Day 

Sept. 8th and 9th: We will be having Picture Day 


